Subject: 3310 Washtenaw Ave, AA

From: Sarah Bush

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 2:49 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>;
Subject: 3310 Washtenaw Ave, AA

| strongly oppose a Chicken Fil A coming in to this location. The company is not aligned with Ann Arbor principals and
the residents morals in this area.

Sarah Bush
2318 Parkwood Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48104



